



Dear Angel Cat Furriends, Parents and Supporters,

What a year 2018 has been!

We helped adopt so many kittens and cats this year! We were able to spay/neuter 24 or so cats for people in our community with the help of a small Petco Foundation grant that we received in the spring and thanks to all our wonderful supporter's donations. Besides the spay/neuter, each of those cats also were brought current with vaccinations. It takes a village and I'm so grateful and proud to live in our village!

Little Oliver was adopted for a month early this summer and returned back because the resident cat refused to accept his friendship. Poor Oliver was bullied for a month and not his confident silly self for a while upon his return. He was happy to see his littermates and is doing just fine now. So next year on Valentine's Day, Oliver, Jack Sparrow, Johnny and Leah will turn TWO years old. They are such great cats, they need furrever homes. Angel Cat always offers a two for one discount on bonded pairs but what would be really pawsome is finding a home for all four of them to stay together. I can dream, right? In the meantime, our little troopers are shown at Petco most Saturdays!

On a very positive note, one of our sweet tuxedo girls, Tuxi, found her furrever home last month! She was fostered for a bit over 3 years and I'm so glad she gets to be the only kitty in the house. She really wasn't crazy about living with multiple cats. We have so many adult cats that would make wonderful additions to any home, I wish more people would consider them over baby kittens. Most are very social and love the company of other cats and just want a warm human lap to cuddle on. (Baby kittens are pretty adorable too just sayin' (3))

All of our adult fosters have had senior blood work this year (over 8 is considered senior) just so we can get a jump on any issues that may come up like hyperthyroidism, renal failure, etc. The results were all good!

We manage two feral colonies, one in Westminster and one in Santa Ana. All are spayed and neutered, except, about 2 months ago or less, at least two pregnant cats (kittens themselves really) were dumped at our Santa Ana colony. The moms don't seem feral, but the now the young kittens are getting to the age to be fixed. We've been spending nights trapping the moms so they don't have more babies and working on getting the kittens. This can quickly turn into an out of control mess! We need funds to get these kids tested, spayed/neutered and vaccinated. If you can help us to accomplish this, we'd be ever so grateful! No donation is too small to help! Partnering with our vet, it costs about \$100 to FelV/FIV test, vaccinate and spay/neuter each one. We think there are about 15 to take care of now. YIKES!

Angel Cat Pet Adoptions is 10 years old now I'm proud and happy to still be here! Many small rescues like we are don't make it this long. We couldn't do it without all of you generous cat lovers who help us. I invite you to stop by Westminster Petco and say hello if you are in our neighborhood on Saturday between 11-2. Pick up a catnip toy for your kitty (I make them with premium catnip) and I'd love to give you one!

All of us at Angel Cats hope you have a wonderful Thanksgiving and joyful Christmas! We are grateful and thankful to be stewards of these fantastic felines that are angels in furry bodies! Thank you all so much!

Robon Hill

Sincerely,